
Hong Kong Joint Council for People with Disabilities 

Funding Proposals on Subsidizing Delegates to 

Attend Rehabilitation Overseas Conferences and Study Visits in 2008-09 

RI World Congress and Governing Assembly
[August 23-28, 2008 (6 days); Place: Quebec, Canada]

Relevancy to Hong Kong rehabilitation service

RI is an important forum in the international rehabilitation and disability field in which the Joint Council has long been actively involved.  Currently, Hong Kong holds the deputy vice presidency of RI for Asia and the Pacific, as well as the chairmanship of its two sub-commissions.  The theme of the Congress "Disability Rights and Social Participation: Ensuring a Society for All" is in accordance with the agenda and priorities of the global disability movement.  It would be instrumental for the Hong Kong rehabilitation sector to continue developing our international network further and making contribution toward this meaningful initiative.  As the UN Disability Convention is about to come into effect, it would be more valuable for representatives of our disability self-help groups to attend the Congress to share in first-person capacity their genuine concerns toward the treaty.

Proposed delegation size

From disability self-help groups: 
- 80% subsidy:  2 persons with disabilities

From rehabilitation agencies: 

- 50% subsidy:  3 workers and members

Expected outcomes

Delegates are expected to share and learn of concrete good practices on various disability concerns including human rights, social participation and self-determination of people with disabilities.  These concepts would be integrated in our planned endeavors on widely promoting the UN Disability Convention.

Event Website


http://www.riquebec2008.org/
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